
Dear Students,
	It has been a wonderful year with you! We have enjoyed being your teachers and watching you grow spiritually and academically. We are thankful for each of you and know that you will be ready for middle school this fall. Be sure to keep reading this summer (you do not need to log your minutes anymore) and more importantly, spend lots of time with Jesus. Remember to trust Him in all that you do, and He will guide you every step of the way. We love you!
Love,
Mrs. Goodsell and Mrs. Bookless 



Contact Info:
Mrs. Goodsell:
cgoodsell@ccsnebraska.org
Mrs. Bookless
sarabookless@ccsnebraska.org
Fifth Grade Times  Times









Awards Night
Awards Night is Tues., May 23rd at 7:00 pm at Beautiful Savior. Students should arrive by 6:45pm. This is a dress-up occasion and all students will receive a special award!


Library Books
All library books are due on Monday. Please double check that your family does not have one hiding at home. If your student checked one out from either teacher, please ensure those are back as well! Thank you.



Last Day of School 
We will have a noon dismissal on Wednesday, May 24th! Feel free to stay after school for the PTF End-of-Year Picnic at the CCS Playground.   










Important Dates:
· History Test Tues., 5/23
· Awards Night Tues., 5/23 
· Baccalaureate Thurs., 5/25
· Graduation Sun., 5/28


Fantasy Book Reports 

Board games are due on Monday, May 22nd. We will be playing these games in class next week! 










Final Week Schedule
Monday—both classes technology, no library this week
Tuesday—both classes P.E.
We will be watching The Secret of NIMH, based on Mrs. Frisby and the Rats of NIMH next week.


Thank you
Thank you to all of the parents and grandparents who have helped with field trips, holiday parties, and in our classrooms. We are thankful for your servant hearts and we appreciate all you do to raise your children. You are a blessing!








